
From: St.Margarets The Ward Residents [mailto:smtwresidents@gmail.com]  
Sent: 25 August 2016 20:25 
To: Info <Info@aviationreg.ie> 
Subject: Response To Consultation On The Scope of The Interim Review 

 

St. Margaret's The Ward Residents response to Consultation on the Scope of the Interim review.  It is our view 

that the DAA should no longer retain the role of 'Competent Authority' charged with both monitoring/predicting 

environmental (noise and emissions) impact of airport operations and also with defining what mitigation a 

measures should be funded.  
This is clearly a conflict of interest when the DAA is currently seeking unrestricted use of runways through the 

overturning of noise mitigation/night restriction planning conditions 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Pauline McGuinness 

St. Margaret's The Ward Residents 
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